
 
CALL FOR SERVICE PROVIDERS TO UNDERTAKE STRATEGIES FOR THE CENTRAL 

KAROO AND ASSIST WITH SECURING FUNDS.    (on risk) 

CKDM 06 – 2011/12 

The Central Karoo District Municipality (CKDM) currently needs to review and update some of its strategies for 
the District.  In addition there is a need for the local municipalities (Laingsburg, Prince Albert, Beaufort West) to 
also review and update their strategies.  Strategies that require updating include the following: 

 Central Karoo Integrated Development Plan (IDP) 

 Central Karoo Local Economic Development Plan (LED) 

 Sector Plans (including Poverty Alleviation Strategy and Critical Infrastructure Plan) 

 Local Municipality Economic Development Strategies (Prince Albert, Beaufort West, Laingsburg & Small 

Towns) 

 Local Municipality Integrated Development Plans (Prince Albert, Beaufort West, Laingsburg & Small 

Towns) 

 Skills Capacity and Training 

 
The CKDM has set aside some funding which has been allocated towards the completion of the above projects; 
however there is a funding shortfall.  The District therefore calls on suitable and experienced service providers to 
assist the District with approaching various funding sources to secure funding to complete the above strategies.  
This could involve interaction with a number of government, international agencies as well as NGOs.  Once the 
funding has been secured the CKDM will appoint the service providers to undertake the various strategies. 
 
Tenders are hereby invited from service providers for the review and re-development of the CKDM and Local 
Municipality Strategies.  In addition the service providers need to assist the CKDM in accessing the relevant 
funds to complete the identified studies. 
 
Tender documents are obtainable from the Supply Chain Management Unit of the CKDM at  
63 Donkin Street, Beaufort West (tel 023 449 1000). A non-refundable deposit of R100,00 is payable on 
collection of each document. Technical enquiries can be e-mailed to manager@skdm.co.za 
 
Duly completed tenders must be enclosed in a sealed envelope and endorsed: CKDM 06 – 2011/12:  Review 
and Re-Development of CKDM and Local Municipality Strategies.  The sealed tender must be placed in the 
official tender box of the District Municipality’s offices at 63 Donkin Street (opposite ABSA Bank), Beaufort West, 
before 12H00 on Thursday, 15 December 2011. 
 
Mr.  S Jooste     (Acting Municipal Manager) 

Central Karoo District Municipality 
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